
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Kandels, Linda (MOAK) <linda.kandels@smiths-medical.com>

Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2016 8:41 AM

To: Bauer, Kelly (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1242 Hewitt Ave

 

 

Subject: FW: 1242 Hewitt Ave 

  

  

From: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul) [mailto:matt.dornfeld@ci.stpaul.mn.us]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 1:44 PM 

To: Kandels, Linda (MOAK) 
Cc: Yannarelly, Joe (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Re: 1242 Hewitt Ave 

  

Hi Linda. 

This file is now in the hands of a different inspector now that it is on the path to demolition. The new 

inspector is Joe Yannarelly, Ive copied him on this email. 

Thanks. 

Matt 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Jun 21, 2016, at 10:16 AM, Kandels, Linda (MOAK) <linda.kandels@smiths-medical.com> wrote: 

Hi Matt, 

I spoke with you about this house next door. Another request, can you help with this? 

Last year they attached tarp to the roof with boards. Several boards have come off and 

flown in our yards but the worst part is the tarp has degraded and many small strips are 

getting blown all over my yard every day. I take pride in my yard and have many flowers 

etc.  going on. Can we get all that junk taken off the roof and disposed of? 

  

I am next door at 1238 Hewitt. 

  

Linda Kandels 

Service & Repair Tech III 

Smiths Medical 

3400 Granada Ave. 

Oakdale, Mn. 55128 

1-651-747-4899      

Linda.kandels@smiths-medical.com 

www.smiths-medical.com 

  

 

PROPRIETARY: This e-mail contains proprietary information some or all of which may be legally privileged. 
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It is intended for the recipient only. If an addressing or transmission error has misdirected this e-mail, please 

notify the authority by replying to this e-mail. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose, 

distribute, copy, print, or rely on this e-mail. 


